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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
 

 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be held by the Zoning Board of 

Appeals of the Town of Brunswick at 6:15 p.m., or as soon thereafter as may be heard, on 

Monday, October 21, 2019, at the Brunswick Town Hall, 336 Town Office Road, Brunswick, New 

York, concerning the application for use variance submitted by Mark and Carol Young for 

property located at 45 Norfolk Street.  Applicants seek a use variance to allow the continued use of 

an existing four-unit rental building at 45 Norfolk Street, and to bring this property into 

compliance with current zoning laws.  Copies of the use variance application are available at the 

Brunswick Town Hall, and are available for public inspection during regular business hours.  All 

interested persons will be heard at the Public Hearing. 

 
 
DATED:   October 7, 2019 
       Brunswick, New York  
 
     
      THE ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS OF THE  

TOWN OF BRUNSWICK 
      By:    Ann Clemente, Chairperson 

 


